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ANNANDALE NORTH PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Kindergarten Orientation 2025

Is your child starting Kindergarten in 
2025?

Find out more about our fantastic school by 
participating in our Orientation Program. 

Please contact the office if you have any questions—9660 3972 or by 

email  annandalen-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 



At Annandale North PS we want to welcome each family to the school 

and support all students to transition successfully.   

If you live in our catchment, you will have automatic entry. If you live 

outside the catchment, we will consider all applications on a case by 

case basis. Please call the office if you have an enrolment question or 

email the school.  

We have several opportunities for families to get to know the school: 

OPEN DAY and SCHOOL TOUR—1st August, 2024 9:30am or 
2:30pm—Come along to our informal information session to meet 
the teachers and Principal. You will hear about the transition to school 

program, what happens at school and what is on offer at Annandale 

North. 

ORIENTATION— 14th November, 21st November and 28th of 
November from 9.30-10:30am—Students who have had their 

enrolment confirmed are invited to visit the classrooms and do 

some work! Parents will attend information sessions and have the 

opportunity to ask questions whilst the children are in classrooms.  

Please contact the office if you have any questions—9660 3972 or by 

email  annandalen-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/media/documents/enrol-k12.pdf

